
June 29, 2020 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 

 

The Residents, Sisters and I are praying that you and your families are staying healthy and safe. 

The care of our Residents remains our first priority and we continue to follow all CDC and 

Minnesota Department of Health guidelines to keep the Residents safe and free from the virus.  

 

We are happy to say that all Residents, Sisters and Staff are healthy at this time.  

 

It has been a couple of weeks since the beauty shop has opened and the Residents were very 

happy to have their hair done. They are getting back to their normal hair appointment days and 

are all smiles to go to the beauty shop. 

 

On another positive note, we will be starting outdoor garden visits for families. During these 

visits Minnesota Dept. of Health guidelines have to be followed while social distancing. The 

visits will take place in the back yard just inside the gate via the east side of the building only. 

Families will receive Holy Family Residence Protocol’s for Outdoor Garden visits.  

 

Window visits will still continue, please schedule these visits as you have been.  

 

I hope you and your families have a Happy and safe 4th!  Be assured you are being remembered 

in the prayers of the Residents and Little Sisters. 

 

May God bless you! 

 

 
 

Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

 

We could use donations of the following: 

 

Bottled Water 

Hand Sanitizer 

Sanitizing Wipes 

Surgical Masks 

Homemade Masks 

Lysol Disinfectant Spray 

Fresh Fruit 

Cereal (Cheerios, Raisin Bran, Shredded Wheat, & Weetabix) 

Lotion (3oz or 6 oz sizes) 

Stamps 

Bottled Hand Soap 

Disposable Hinged to go containers 

 


